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Pray for all the Good News Clubs that are starting back for the new school year this
month!

Praise the Lord for the great turnouts that we had for the Annual GNC Training and
Fellowship Days! We had a total of 180 volunteers attend this year and 42 of them were

brand new volunteers!

Pray that we will see new Good News Clubs begin this school year so that more boys
and girls can hear the Gospel!

Praise the Lord for the 499 children that were reached during Summer Ministries and
for the 2 children that made salvation decisions!

Pray that the Lord will continue to open doors and give guidance and direction
regarding the property next door to the CEF Ministry Center!

Praise the Lord for the interest in seeing Good News Clubs re-start at Ceredo-Kenova
Elementary and Westmoreland Elementary!

Pray for the students of the CMI Online TCE 2 Course taking place this semester!

Praise the Lord for the individual that has been led to begin the application process of
becoming a new Local Committee Member!



